
 

06 April 2023 – For immediate release 
 
Planning permission granted for Congleton’s inspiring new creative hub 

 
Following the sale of 35-37 High Street in Congleton town centre in May 2022, we can exclusively share the highly-anticipated next steps, of 
what is set to be the town’s new creative centre of excellence. 
 
The journey so far 
 
Having submitted planning in early June 2022, this significant step forward has not come without a wealth of activity behind the scenes. 
Whilst those enjoying the High Street have been wondering what lay beyond the boarded windows, TMC and a collective of skilled, local 
organisations have been united in refining and shaping the plans, whilst prioritising surveys, initial safety checks and other temporary 
works. With planning permission now granted, the real work can begin.  
 
Tim McCloud, CEO of TMC Creative Ltd. Said, “We are delighted to finally receive the news that our transformative space has been granted 
planning permission, after months of due diligence and hard work. We intend to start development straight away, to reassure our team 
and the wider Congleton community that we will fulfil our ambition of joining the High Street in late 2023.” 
 
Providing a contemporary, highly modern office space, the building will serve to nurture the next generation of passionate creatives and 
professionals in Congleton. TMC have been operating their community-centric, ‘Future Vision’ programme with local high schools during 
the past 18-months, engaging with students in work-experience placements that add real value to their CV’s and career pathways. 
 
Connecting the community 
 
Not only providing the 50+ TMC team with an inspiring new workspace and easy access to the growing number of boutique shops, cafes 
and restaurants on the High Street, the building has also been carefully designed to accommodate flexible, fixed-desk workspaces on the 
ground floor. Welcoming fellow entrepreneurs, creatives and small businesses who are in need of a localised, professional base, the co-
working space will allow for incredible networking opportunities and foster a culture of shared learning. 
 
TMC aspire to host regular ‘lunch and learn’ sessions in the impressive central staircase-come-auditorium. Specialising in compelling 
design, animation, virtual environments, film-making, digital wizardry and strategic marketing, their team have plenty to share with those 
starting out on their own commercial journey. 
 
Moving forward  
 
The site will welcome contractors from Tuesday 11th April, with TMC documenting their progress through their social media channels and 
website, to ensure the local community can stay up to date: 
https://wearetmc.com  and https://instagram.com/_wearetmc 
 
Those looking to pursue a career in the creative and digital sector are encouraged to keep an eye out on current and future job roles via: 
https://wearetmc.com/about/careers/.  
 
About TMC 
Congleton-based TMC is a rapidly growing strategic marketing agency with over 50 employees. They work with global businesses in 
healthcare and STEM industries to elevate brand visibility, create engaging campaigns and leave a positive legacy for their clients.  
 
For more information, visit https://wearetmc.com 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 


